
Department of Defence and Military Veterans
Central Procurement Service Centre

Notice of Relocation

Kindly note that Central Procurement Service Centre will be permanently moving from:

Central Procurement Service Centre
Cnr Stephanus Schoeman and Van Riebeeck Roads
Thaba Tshwane
0143

to new offices at the following address:

Eco -Origin Office Park
Block E
349 Witch -Hazel Avenue
Eco -Park
Centurion
0157

with effect from 29 November 2019.
Enquiries: Lieutenant Colonel V.S. Peu, Contact: (012) 684 2006

(T.K. SIBENE)
ACTING OFFICER COMMANDING CENTRAL PROCUREMENT SERVICE CENTRE: COL

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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